
 
From: Mike Burch <burch307@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 12:00 PM 
To: Ted A Mallo <tamallo@uakron.edu> 
Cc: Vivianne Duffrin <Vduffrin@me.com>; whanna@walterhav.com; WChris@rlbllp.com; 
sallen@tcarchitects.com; Rocco Yeargin <Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org>; William (Bill) Chris 
<bchris@cityofgreen.org>; Christopher Meager <cmeager@bmdllc.com>; Chris Humphrey 
<Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org>; Justin Speight <jspeight@cityofgreen.org>; Gerard Neugebauer 
<GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; sherry.neubert@gmail.com; Bob Young <byoung@cityofgreen.org>; 
Barbara Babbitt <Bbabbitt@cityofgreen.org>; Sharon Salem <SSalem@cityofgreen.org>; Lisa Sexton 
<lsexton@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Stephen Dyer 
<sdyer@cityofgreen.org>; Matt Shaughnessy <Mshaughnessy@cityofgreen.org>; Carl Mickelson 
<cmickel-s@twc.com> 
Subject: RE: Charter Amendments 
 
On behalf of a grateful and proud community, kudos to the Charter Review Committee for your efforts 
and wisdom to protect Green, and keep us on the right path.  
Too many enemies from within our city would prefer to make up rules and run roughshod over our 
Charter. But the voters rose to the occasion with the exception of 25, which like issue 14 last year they 
did not understand.  
Please enjoy an adult beverage for a job well done! 
 

Mike Burch 
330-607-0188 
 


